
  

 

Dear operator, 
 

 

I am getting in touch to share an update on our Network Delivery 
team. 
  
Our recently appointed Operations Manager Sean Fitzpatrick finished 
in this position yesterday, Monday 17 June. We wish him all the best in 
his next endeavours.   
 
Please continue to direct any operational queries 
to networklead@containerexchange.com.au or reach out to me for any 
matters requiring escalation. 
  
Thanks for your support as we continue to progress the Network 
Delivery team structure.   

 

 

  

Kind regards 
  
Mick Shea 
Executive General Manager 
Network Delivery 
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